

May 2, 2018

Dear Eliot-Hine Family,

I want to thank you for your commitment to the Eliot-Hine Middle School community during our school leader transition. I am very aware of the concerns the Eliot-Hine family has with the leadership transitions these past several years. I share those same concerns and am committed to working with you to find a school leader who can take Eliot-Hine to the next level. Ensuring consistent, strong leadership is a key piece for establishing a strong school culture, academic rigor, and joyful learning opportunities.

As we select a new school leader, I hope you will join me on **Wednesday, May 9 at 6:00 p.m.** to build on our work at Eliot-Hine. Together, we can select the next school leader to transform our school into what we want for every Eliot-Hine student and family.

I also want to thank Principal Young for serving at the helm in School Year 2017-2018.

Sincerely,

Natalie Gordon

Natalie Gordon Instructional Superintendent Cluster VII